
 

 

 

Public Consultation/Drop In event  

Five Acres Site, Coleford 

Thursday, 11th August 2022, Berry Hill Primary School 
 

Forest of Dean District Council has been successful in its bid for funding 

from the Government’s Levelling Up fund.  £9million of this will be used to 

regenerate the Five Acres site including the Speedwell Building, and to 

provide a new community space and new sports, leisure, education and 

arts facilities for local communities. 

You are invited to a drop in consultation event to find out more about the 

proposals and share your thoughts: 

Thursday, 11 August 2022 

5.00pm to 8pm 

Berry Hill Primary School  

Nine Wells Road, Berry Hill, Coleford GL16 7AT 

You can view the current, developmental, indicative layout plans for the 

Five Acres site https://www.grcc.org.uk/news-events/five-acres-

consultation. Plans will be available to view and comment on at the drop in 

consultation event above. 

Before the event, please complete the short online survey about the site 

which can be found here: 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/communityconsultation5acres  

Results of the survey will be available at the event. Deadline for 

responses is Thursday, 4th August 2022. Hard copies available on 

request.  

 

For more information, please call GRCC on 01452 528491 


